
 
 
 

CITY OF LOS ALAMITOS 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the 
City of Los Alamitos Traffic Commission scheduled for Wednesday, 
December 12, 2018 has been cancelled pursuant to direction from the City 
Attorney. 
  
The next regularly scheduled Traffic Commission meeting is set for 
Wednesday, January 9, 2019. 
 
Dated this 6th day of December, 2018 
 
 
 
Dave Hunt  
City Engineer  


